
This week in Year 6: 

English 

 We sat our Reading test (1 hour) and reviewed our answers. 

 We began to plan our extended piece of Term 2 writing, based on the characters 

from ‘Wonder’. 

Maths 

 We sat our Arithmetic paper (30 minutes), and 2x Reasoning papers (40 minutes x2) 

and reviewed our answers. 

SPAG 

 We sat our spelling test (15 minutes) and grammar/punctuation paper (45 minutes) 

and reviewed our answers. 

 We started to put the year 5/6 spellings into context. 

Topic 

 We looked at Queen Victoria’s role in the British Empire’s success, and the effect of 

different cultures from the B.E. upon Britain. 

Next week:  

 We will complete our extended piece of writing about ‘Wonder’. 

 We will revise topics in maths that have proven tricky in our recent assessments. 

 We will finish our ‘Changing the Monarchy’ topic by discussing the abdication crisis of 

the 20th Century. 

Homework 

The children have had their papers sent home to review with their parents/carers. Please 

return them by Monday. 

For SPAG, there is a new task set on spag.com focused on ‘layout devices and 

paragraphing’. There are lots of outstanding pieces of work on spag.com so please complete 

as soon as you can, prioritising this week’s homework. 

Maths Whizz should be used for a minimum of 30 minutes this week as homework. 

There is also a times table battle between year 6 and year 4 until Thursday. Year 6 won 

against year 5 and lost against year 3 so we need a win! 

Homework club is available on Mondays at lunchtime. 

 

The Year 6 team 


